
 

 

 
 

LimoLiner Launches New Early Morning Departures from NYC  

New Schedule and Service Upgrades Effective April 1, 2016  

 

Beginning April 1, LimoLiner will implement a new schedule with added departure times, 

including a 6:45 a.m. New York departure and 4:00 p.m. return from Boston throughout the 

week. Created with New York City business travelers in mind, the new schedule enables 

travelers the flexibility to leave and return home on LimoLiner in one day. These new trips 

will only be available at an introductory rate of $79 one-way Monday through Wednesday 

including the 6:45 a.m. departure from New York City on Thursday. All other one-way trips 

within the schedule will be offered at the new fare of $99.  

 

The new schedule includes increased trip frequency, now offering four roundtrips between 

Boston and New York City daily most days of the week, with departures leaving every three 

hours from each city.  

 

LimoLiner has also doubled its daily pet-friendly roundtrips so pet-lovers will have twice as 

many departure options. For more information, please see our Pet Policy.   

 

For qualified travelers, LimoLiner will also be introducing a special discount program for 

members of the armed forces and veterans in April 2016 and additional programs for 

students and other groups in the coming months.  

 

https://www.limoliner.com/pet-policy

